
Back to School 
 
 

 

We are going back to school. We will be able to see 

some friends and children we know. It is ok to feel 

excited or worried about going back to school. We 

have chosen some adults to help keep you safe. You 

can talk to these adults about how you feel when you 

are at school. 

      

School will be a bit different from before it closed. This 

is because we need to continue to keep safe. We will 

have some new rules to follow but most of the school 



rules will be the same. We must listen to adults, 

repsect each other and follow the rules.  

We will travel to school and use the front entrance, our 

grown ups will help us to keep 2 metres away from 

other people. This helps us to keep safe. Your grown up 

will drop you off to a classroom in school. You may be 

in a different room but you will be with an adult from 

school and you will see some children that you know. 

You can smile or wave at the adult or children to say 

hello when you arrive. 



The classrooms will look a bit different but this helps us 

to keep safe. We will put our belongings in a tray on 

our table and sit at our table to complete our learning. 

We will only use the things on our own tables or our 

own belongings. I will see other children but must 

follow the 2 metre rule. The adults in school will 

remind us of the rules everyday.  

 

 

 

 

 



Keeping Safe from Germs 

We must remember to keep safe from germs. We must 

keep our hands clean. We should remember to wash 

our hands if we touch our faces.  It is important that 

we wash our hands when we have been to the toilet. It 

is important that we follow the ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ 

rules when we cough or sneeze. 

 

 
                  

 

 

 



Catch it, Bin it, Kill it 

If we  need to blow our noses, cough or sneeze we 

should do it into a tissue, put the tissue in the bin then 

wash our hands. If we do not have a tissue we need to 

cover our cough or sneeze by coughing or sneezing into 

our elbow.  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 



Playtime 

We will go out to play at playtime with the children in 

our classroom. We must remember the 2m rule. We 

will play on an area of the field with children from our 

classroom. We will be able to talk to our friends, 

staying 2m apart and play games that the adult helps 

us to play. If it rains, the adult will explain what to do in 

the classroom. We will wash our hands after playtime 

and sit at our tables ready for our learning time.  

 

 



Lunchtime 

We will eat our lunch in the classroom. We will wash 

our hands before lunch. Then we will have a packed 

lunch from home or school and sit at our own tables. 

When we are finished eating we will wash our hands 

and go out to play.  We must remember the 2m rule. 

Grown ups will be there to help us to play and follow 

the same rules as playtime. If it rains, the adults will 

explain what to do in the classroom. We will wash our 

hands after lunchtime and sit at our tables ready for 

our learning time. 


